
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip – Cardiff 11th – 13th May 2022 
 

We have booked a residential trip for Year 6 pupils to Cardiff from 11th – 13th May 2022.  
 
The cost of the residential trip will be approximately £200.00. We have not received the final costings 
from Cardiff yet, but we will confirm the total as soon as possible. We do not expect it to be more than 
this. 

 
We will be staying at the Urdd centre in Cardiff. We will be visiting The Big Pit, The Principality Stadium 
and Cardiff Castle. We will also have a Sea Safari and will be going swimming and bowling.  

 
If your child receives free school meals, you may be entitled to claim back the cost of 
accommodation.  You must be in receipt of a qualifying benefit at the time of the trip.  We will send 
further information out about this. 
  
Children will leave school on Wednesday 11th May at the start of the school day and return on Friday 
13th May during that afternoon.    
  
To secure a place for your child, please pay the deposit of £20 by Friday 22nd October using Parentpay.   
  
You can pay the remaining balance in full, or you can pay in instalments.   Further information will follow. 
  
Full payment is required by Friday 1st April 2022 on Parentpay.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr P Dickson 
Headteacher 

 

 

Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 
Pentredwr 
Rhosllanerchrugog 
Wrecsam 
LL14 1DD 
Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970 

 

Maes Y Mynydd School 
Pentredwr 
Rhosllanerchrugog 
Wrexham 
LL14 1DD 
Tel No: 01978 832970 

 

 CHALLENGE, INSPIRE AND ACHIEVE TOGETHER 
http://maesymynydd.cymru/ 

Pennaeth/Head teacher: Mr P Dickson 

 E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 
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